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Monday 22nd January 2024
Dear Parents and Carers,
We are excited to announce that on Monday 5th February 2024, Reception pupils will be
taking part in a Fairy Tale Day and Picnic to celebrate the end of our Traditional Tales topic. This
will be an all day drop down full of lots of fun activities such as making porridge from Goldilocks
and the Three Bears, sandwiches for the picnic and acting out some fairy tales.
Please could you speak to your child about their favourite Fairy Tale that we have either learnt in
school or they have read at home and ask them who their favourite character is. We would like
the children to come to school dressed as their favourite Fairy Tale character. Please see the

page attached for inspiration for characters and costumes.

We would love it if parents and guardians could join us at 2:30 in the Lower Hall for our Picnic
and song performance.

We have had so much fun this Half Term learning lots of different Traditional Tales and we
cannot wait to celebrate this topic with all the children!

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.
Many thanks,

The Early Years team






